
     

 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES NEEDED FOR 

LBA 2018 SUMMER MISSION TRIP 
Share the love of God with the children of Pine Knot,  

Kentucky by collecting paper, pencils, pens, glue sticks,  

crayons, book bags, & notebooks. 

Due Date: By July 22, 2018  

Place on the table beside the water fountain. 

Items will be taken to the LBA Mission Center 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
Due:  Sunday, September 23

rd
  

Items will be taken to the LBA Mission Center 

YOUR PARTICIPATION IS NEEDED!!!!!!                   

Please donate at least 12 bottles of deodorant. 

Leave items on the table beside the water fountain. 
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Rooted in trust and hope in the Lord. 

Branching out in ministry and service in our community. 

– Jeremiah 17:7-8 

Memorials for Memorials for Memorials for Memorials for JuneJuneJuneJune    
Cemetery Fund: In memory of Mrs. Alice Godfrey Collins by Ms. 

Robin Seigler. 

General Fund: In memory of Mrs. Joycelyn O’Dell Madden by Mr. & 

Mrs. Wayne Powell.  

 
Poplar Springs Baptist Church, 

     I just wanted to say thank you to all of those  

who helped at VBS through support (teaching,  

food preparation, donations, music and crafts)  

and for all of those who lifted us up in prayer.   

It is greatly appreciated.  Also, thank you for the  

gift cards.  I look forward to what the Lord has  

in store for us in the future. 

God Bless you all, 

Theresa Engel 

 
Please continue to remember in your prayers: 

  Pastor Search Committee – As they prayerfully search for an 

interim pastor as well as the one that God has ordained to shepherd 

our church in the coming years. 

  Deacons and Chairman – as they prayerfully serve our church by 

stepping in where needed during this interim time. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

LAURENS COUNTY SCHOOLS 

Saturday, August 11, 2018 

Questions? 984-0123 

Make plans to prayer walk at least one of the Laurens County 

Schools prior to opening day. In order to assure prayer coverage for 

each of our schools, please let the LBA know where you plan to 

prayer walk by contacting Reiny Koschel at 984-0123 

 

 

  

 


